
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 

(5 May 2025, 9.00am) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

 Thank you to our amazing midwives 

 

 
 

Thank you to our amazing midwives 

  
This International Day of the Midwife we’re celebrating 
the incredible achievements of our midwives and the 
women they support. 
  
Since May 2024, NHSGGC midwives have assisted in 
the births of over 1,000 babies each month. That’s a 
remarkable total of 13,283 births over the past 12 
months. 
 
Dr Mary Ross-Davie, Director of Maternity for NHSGGC, expressed her gratitude 
and admiration for the dedicated midwifery teams: 
  
“I am delighted that there is an international day to celebrate the staff who have 
such a strong commitment to supporting women on the pregnancy journey, in 
labour, and after their baby is born. I am so thankful to our teams and applaud the 
amazing work that they have done this year.” 

  
This year has been transformative for NHSGGC's maternity services. The 
introduction of biannual surveys has allowed the service to better understand and 
respond to the needs of women. The results have shown a significant increase in 
satisfaction, with more women reporting positive experiences with their midwives, 
particularly in terms of continuity of care. 
  



 

“We have worked hard to improve that continuity of care, knowing how important it 
is to women,” said Mary. “Seeing the same midwife more frequently during 
pregnancy has been a key focus, and we are thrilled to see the positive impact it 
has had.” 
  
Thank you to all our midwives and we look forward to an even stronger 12 months 
ahead. 
 

 
 
 

 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit the Staffnet Hub: 
GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  
have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 
   

 

https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Staffnet?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fGI3M2IzN2UwNGFlZDQ3ZWRiNTliMDhkZDg5OGU1MjkzfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg4MTc5NjY1NDQ5NDMxODd8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=Nk5WLy9hZVpFdVA0ZzluMEZXaDFzTld5UERwRzlMcGMyT2E2VjFXMFZKQT0%3d
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutube.com%2Fshorts%2Fzmlhbi2XJdY&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7Cb73b37e04aed47edb59b08dd898e5293%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638817966544933512%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GmkOnX8B4DKqavizmvqjTGuMpq4e1d0obZ2e7wW3sns%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

